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Brothers, Sheila C

From: Schroeder, Margaret <m.mohr@uky.edu>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 3:17 PM
To: Brothers, Sheila C; Hippisley, Andrew R
Subject: BS in Neuroscience

Proposed New BS: Neuroscience 

  

This is a recommendation that the University Senate approve, for submission to the Board of Trustees, the 
establishment of a new BS degree: Neuroscience, in the Department of Biology within the College of Arts & 
Sciences. 

 

There is not an updated/revised proposal. 

 

Best- 

Margaret 

---------- 
Margaret J. Mohr-Schroeder, PhD | Associate Professor of Mathematics Education | STEM PLUS Program Co-Chair 
| Department of STEM Education | University of Kentucky | www.margaretmohrschroeder.com 
 

  










































































































































